
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please be informed that the school office will remain closed for summer vacation from 31st May, 2019 to 

18th August, 2019. 

Therefore, any school related matters / queries need to be cleared on or before 30th May 2019, otherwise it will 

be entertained only after the school reopens. With regard to requirement of any documents, ICSK Senior Office 

at Salmiya can be contacted during summer vacation on working days in morning hours. 

Regards, 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 
Principal                                                                                                                             24/04/2019 
 


